



TextMyGov Announcement

East Buffalo Township is pleased to update its TextMyGov smart text messaging service. *Current subscribers of texts do not need to take action to continue receiving texts.

We are pleased to announce that effective **02/14/2025** we will launch and offer another text message feature that will be sent to mobile phones within specific areas, streets, or neighborhoods. This "map text" will relate to road closures, sheltering in place, etc. Those with mobile phone accounts linked to the East Buffalo Township area, may receive a text message from **91896** from East Buffalo Township, PA initiating the map text service. You can choose to opt out at any time by texting **STOP**.

If you don't receive the initial message, you can choose to opt-in by texting the keyword "EBT" to the number 91896. After sending the initial keyword, you will be asked to reply "YES" to confirm opt-in. Residents may receive notifications for events, meetings, road closures, water main breaks, etc.

The Township's use of this technology is another example of how our community is enhancing resident services by implementing 21^{st} -century solutions. We're excited about this new way of communicating with residents and we look forward to sharing important township notifications. Other governmental entities across the country are utilizing this system with great success. Stay informed, stay ahead.

Sincerely,

Jolene D. Helwig

East Buffalo Township Manager

View terms and privacy policy info at: textmygov.com/opt-in-terms-conditions
Msg & Data rates apply. Please visit: https://textmygov.com/

